
HVS PTO NEWS

Follow us
Social Media!

Click below to stay updated with the latest
news and information.

Facebook: @Happy Valley Parents

Instagram: @happyvalleyparents
Email: 

parentteam@happyvalleyschool.org

Stay Up to Date with all HVS Announcements!

K-6 Dance (Luau) 5:30pm - 7:30pm
TICKETS REQUIRED by 3/31! See page 2!
PTO Meeting - 5pm in the cafeteria
Officer Elections at this meeting! See page 3!
Teacher Trolley (drop off any donations by 4/4)
Field Day!! 
Spring Day - NO SCHOOL!
Middle School Celebration (tickets on sale soon)

WE NEED HELP FOR THE
FOLLOWING UPCOMING EVENTS:

K-6 Dance 4/4
Middle School Celebration 4/25

I m p o r t a n t  D a t e sI m p o r t a n t  D a t e s
HVS PTO

 OFFICERS
President

Jennifer Siguenza

Vice President
Leslie Anderson

Treasurer
Amanda Rice

Secretary
Vacant

Members-At-Large
Alicia Shaw

Autumn Reed

March 24, 2025

Fri 4/4

Tues 4/8

Wed 4/9
Thurs 4/17
Fri 4/18
Fri 4/25

WE ARE ACCEPTING INTEREST/NOMINATIONS
FOR PTO OFFICER POSITIONS FOR NEXT YEAR!

INTERESTED IN A BOARD POSITION?
CHECK OUT DESCRIPTIONS ON PAGE 3

WANT TO VOTE FOR YOUR NEXT PTO LEADERS?
COME TO THE 4/8 MEETING TO CAST YOUR VOTE

All the PTO fun can’t happen without volunteers.
We need you!

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1078680076401593/
https://instagram.com/happyvalleyparents?igshid=MzRlODBiNWFlZA%3D%3D
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1078680076401593/
https://instagram.com/happyvalleyparents?igshid=MzRlODBiNWFlZA%3D%3D
https://happyvalleyschool.org/category/announce/
https://happyvalleyschool.org/category/announce/
https://happyvalleyschool.org/category/announce/
https://my.cheddarup.com/c/ptovolunteers2425/forms?cart
https://happyvalleyschool.org/category/announce/


Luau Party
Join us for a HVS

APRIL 4TH, 2025 
5:30-7:30 PM

Event open to HVS
students in grades K-6.

Parent/Guardian required
to attend with students in

grades K-3, grades 4-6
may be dropped off. 

Ticket required for entry.
Tickets must be purchased

by March 31, 2025.

Get
tickets
here

Click or Scan

https://hvsluau.cheddarup.com/


Treasurer

We have big plans to raise money and fund important events and projects for our school! We need someone who likes to count every penny to help
us do it. If you secretly love to categorize expenses and create color-coded pie charts (and your sense of fiscal responsibility is rock-solid), you
have what it takes to be our treasurer. Bonus points if your spouse teases you about how often you log into your personal finance app.

Number Cruncher

President

Are you an organizer and creative problem-solver who’s comfortable delegating? Can you help a group stay focused on the agenda so we can
get stuff done? Great communication skills are a must and a sense of humor is a big plus—if you know how to say “no” without provoking a
tantrum, even better. If you’re ready to play a substantial role in supporting our school, we want to hear from you!

Leader of the Pack

Vice President

So you’d like to get more involved in the school parent group, but not sure you’re ready to take the lead role? Our vice president position has
your name written all over it! You’ll learn behind-the-scenes intel and be part of decisionmaking on important issues throughout the year. You’ll
help the president get things done—kind of like a superhero’s sidekick, but without the costume (unless you want to rock a cape, of course).

Partner in PTO Leadership

Member at Large
Jack Of All Trades

Secretary

Be honest: You’re the one in your friend group who filled out every page in your child’s baby book...at the right time, no less. If you’re the kind of
person who documents everything, from your toddler’s first steps to how far you jogged yesterday, we have the perfect role for you. You’ll get to
put your stellar recordkeeping skills and attention to detail to good use as our parent group secretary. You must have good listening and
computer skills—extra credit if can watch TV and play Candy Crush at the same time.

Fact Finder

Are you enthusiastic? Able to put on many hats and juggle multiple jobs? This position is for you! The Member at Large will perform various tasks
designated by the president. This position requires an upbeat, multitasking personality and will be involved in many aspects of each position. 

We are now accepting nominations for the 2025-2026 school year.  Elections will take place at our PTO
meeting on April 8th.  Below are descriptions of each board position.  If you’re interested in filling one

of these positions, email us at parentteam@happyvalleyschool.org by April 7th to have your name
added to the ballot. All PTO members are eligible to vote, but you must attend the April 8th meeting in

person to do so.  Here’s to another great year ahead!

Join the PTO Board!
Happy Valley School PTO


